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Dear Praying Friends

We are most thankful to God as we have completed the three terms of the School-based training. The students are now in their church-based Internship until September. Nine months ago we embarked on a journey into an unknown future, but we can testify that the Lord has been faithful to us all. Here is our quarterly news to thank you for your prayers, encouragement and financial support. 
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Students, Spouses, Supporters and Staff after the End of Term Thanksgiving Service and lunch: 12 June

Committed Students & Staff

The greatest encouragement is hearing that our students value and appreciate our training. They are passionate for God, for the gospel and for this nation. They have been committed to training, starting at 06:00 through to 17:00 on Mondays, Tuesdays and Saturdays. I am proud of each of them and thank God for the privilege of equipping them to become effective church planters and pastors. We also thank God for the dedication and teamwork of our staff.

Church-Based Internship

Andy Franklin is at Full Gospel Assembly in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia for informal internship, and later at Han Shin Church in Bundang, Korea. Ben Carman is at Bethel Church in Dagenham, London. Shelter Seanehia is at Seoul Light & Salt Church in Seoul, Korea. They will be able to put together what they have learned in class into real situations by observing and participating in how others “do church.” Please pray that our students would learn and experience some vital principles to implement so that they can plant healthy, vibrant and warm churches.
Passionate Lecturers
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We are very thankful to God for His provision of highly qualified academic-practitioners to train our students. We had 9 lecturers from outside the UK, 9 from other cities within the UK and 7 from local areas. Our students were amazed to see such renowned lecturers coming from abroad, willing to pay their own airfares, knowing that there were only four students! They were even more impressed by the lecturers’ passion for God and their support of Amnos’ vision to re-evangelise the UK and Europe. I am overwhelmed as almost all of them would like to return to teach.

· Stefan Gustavsson, General Secretary of Evangelical Alliance Sweden, is much appreciated after his lecture on Apologetics and Evangelism: 30 & 31 January
Various subjects, such as evangelism, pastoral ministry, leadership, prayer life, discipleship, apologetics, church planting essentials, culture and communication, as well as biblical subjects, were taught with a fine balance of academia and practice. Thank God that the lecturers for the Autumn Term are already all scheduled in!

Saturday Outreach 

We have gone out to Tiptree, known as the largest village in the UK with 13,000 people, every Saturday afternoon during term time. Going door-to-door with our questionnaire survey, we visited over 1,300 homes, about 700 surveys completed with about 70 good conversations. With this groundwork as a basis, one of our students is planning to start a church there later this year. Effectively, our students will have planted one new church through regular, continuous and prayerful outreach. 
INTERCEDE Monthly Prayer Meeting 

Since February, Amnos has been hosting INTERCEDE, a monthly prayer meeting for the UK. It has been well attended by members from 6-10 local churches, and more importantly we really prayed for our nation with “Ten Prayer Points for the UK.” One lady said, “It was the most uplifting prayer meeting I have ever attended. I didn’t know that I could pray like that!” We are thankful to God for the partnership with Sawyers Church, who provides the venue for INTERCEDE. Please pray that more people and churches would pray for revival and church planting in the UK.   
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A live interview at Faith TV, London, sharing the vision and strategies of Amnos: 4 May
Recruiting for 2012-2013

Please pray that the Lord of the harvest would send us 20 students for the next academic year. 

We have advertised on Christian Radio and TV, done a live TV interview and had a stand at the Christian Resources Exhibition. As a result we have been receiving enquiries and interviewing potential students. Please pray for wisdom to accept the right applicants, whom God has called. 
Open Day & Open Lecture

Nearly 30 came to find out about our School on Amnos Open Day on 12 May, and 120 came to the first Amnos Open Lecture on 16 May.
Dr Philip Lyn spoke on “Meekness and Majesty: God’s Truth for Today.” A local pastor said, “We haven’t heard such an excellent message for a long time.” Dr Lyn’s message is available on CD and DVD for sale @ £5. 

Graduation and Induction Service

On Saturday 29 September 2012 @ 10:00 there will be a Thanksgiving Service, combining the Graduation of this year’s students and the Induction of the incoming students for 2012/13. Please save the date in your diary.
More Christian Workers Needed 

According to Dr Peter Brierley’s recent research, the number of churches has grown during 2005-2010 by 1,248. However, traditional British churches have substantially declined (-1,101). Church planting was done largely by the Pentecostals (+668) and small denominations (+1,460) of largely ethnic minorities. 

Other statistics show that there are 50,734 churches in the UK (including RC), but there were only 36,636 ministers in 2010. This means a shortage of 14,098 ministers on a one minister to one church basis. The number of missionaries and Bible college students has also declined. “Ask the Lord of the harvest, therefore, to send out workers into his harvest field” (Mt 9:37-38). 

Thanking God for your love for Jesus,

Daniel Chae, Principal
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